

January 27, 2023

Mr. Walid Ali RIDEM Office of Land Revitalization and Sustainable Materials Management 235 Promenade Street Providence, RI 02908

Re: Bristol Landfill Photovoltaic System

Dear Mr. Ali:

Under separate cover, BETA is submitting the engineering report for the proposed photovoltaic array at the Bristol Landfill. The submission includes:

- One electronic file (PDF) of the engineering report with Attachments A through I included;
- One separately bound Stormwater Management Report;
- One separately bound Operations and Maintenance Plan;
- Two complete drawing sets (24" x 36")

The separately bound reports and plans are intended to facilitate the distribution of information to other Offices within RIDEM.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at 401-333-2384 (office) or 401-714-8753 (cell).

Sincerely,

BETA Group, Inc.

Steven J. Richtarik, PE

Senior Associate

cc:

Aaron Rust, Nugen

Diane Williamson, Town of Bristol